102/64

July 30, 1964

Very Rev. Gerald M.C. Fitzgerald, s.P., Servant General Via Coeli Jemes Springs, New Mexico 87025

Very Reverend dear Father Gerald:

Thank you very much for your letter of July 27th with Archbishop Cody's reply to your request addressed to him.

Herewith I return the letter of Archbishop Cody.

I agree with your idea of working "quietly" and perseveringly with this problem. It is presumed that in your constant concern for these unhappy men you do not rule out the close cooperation of reputable psychiatrists and doctors with experience in these cases.

With prayerful best wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours in Christ,

James P. Davis
ARCHBISHOP OF SANTA FE

Englosure

ter in a second transfer to the second transfer transfer to the second transfer tr

The second secon